Morgan Single Footing Assn.
Oct 26, 2008 Meeting Minutes

Present: Ken Thomas, President; Mel Frandsen, Vice Pres.; Janet Hunter,
Sec/Treas: Heidi Sutton, Web Site

#1 - Meeting Minutes: Ken noted that there are several meetings that have
not been posted on the web site. Janet will update those. Ken will email
Sept. meeting notes to Janet for her to type up and post after approval.

#2 — Elections: Committee members are Martha Cather & Catherine Schultz.
Heidi will set up a nominations page on the web site the first of the year. Vali
will put a nominations form in the next newsletter.

#3 — Advertising: Ken suggested we form an advertising committee. It was
agreed we would ask one person to chair plus one other person to help. It
was also agreed this committee would report ideas and suggestions
periodically by email to the officers and directors for review. Ken will follow
up on this matter.

#4 — Web site: Discussed was the option to renew our Lunar Pages contract
for several years in order to take advantage of a discount. It was the opinion
of Heidi that this is not always a good idea because the quality of the
company might deteriorate or they could go out of business. It was agreed to
keep the contract as it is.

No other topics were raised. Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Janet Hunter, Secretary/Treasurer

**Let Ken know if you have any additions or corrections to these minutes.
kenthomas@msfha.com



